
     
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Tots and Scholars Nursery and Preschool  

Newsletter November 2019 

 

 

Bring in your scooter day 

This month will be demonstrating our turn-taking and sharing skills and are inviting 

children to bring in their bikes and scooters on Tuesday 5th November. The children 

will be able to take part in a show and tell with their bike/scooter and then will play 

with these in the garden sharing them with one another. We are working on 

developing fine and gross motor skills through this activity. 

Children in Need/Pyjama Day 

It’s Pyjama day on Wednesday 13th 

November so we’d like to suggest a £1 

donation for Children in Need. There 

will be a range of fundraising activities 

taking place in the foyer and parents 

are invited to come in and take part in 

these at drop off and pick up times. 

 

 

Tea with the Queen! 

On Thursday 21st November from 

4.30-5.30pm we would like to invite 

parents to join us for “Tea with the 

Queen” which forms part of our 

learning about the Royal Family.  We 

look forward to seeing you all there!  

Please let us know if you can attend 

 

 

Phonics with Lucy 

Our resecheduled phonics event for toddler room parents will be on Tuesday 5th 

November at 6.30pm.  We hope that this later time means that more of you will 

be able to attend.  Please confirm your attendance with Lynne 

 

A reminder to all parents to please sign the children’s 

register in/out. This is a safeguarding matter! 



     
 

  

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REMEMBRANCE SUNDAY 

As you know at Tots and 

Scholars we take part in 

Remembrance Sunday each year.  

The children will decorate 

poppies which we will take to the 

local memorial to be displayed.  

Please take time to go with your 

children to see their poppies and 

talk to them about this important 

event. 

NUT FREE POLICY 

Just a gentle reminder to 

parents that we are a nut 

free nursery and therefore 

no food containing nuts of 

any kind should be brought 

into the setting.  Thank you 

for your cooperation. 

 

 New additions to our team 

We are delighted to welcome Emily, our 

new apprentice, to our TAS family in the 

baby room team and Marta who is joining 

us in the toddler room.  Marta is a qualified 

early years teacher and will ensure that our 

high level of teaching is maintained at all 

times. 

  

 
 

We believe that the best advertising 
comes from our TAS families. 

Therefore we would like to show our 

appreciation and offer you a 

 

on the following month’s bill each time 

somebody new is recommended by you 

and starts at TAS. Important dates for your diary:  

We will be finishing for the Christmas break on Friday 

20th December but will be open for fun Christmas 

activities on Monday 23rd December from 8am-4pm.  We 

will be reopening for the new year on Monday January 

6th 2020. 

 Circle Time 

Parents are invited to join us for  Circle Time on 

25th November at 9am.  

Circle time is an important time of the day here 

at TAS therefore we will be delighted to 

welcome you but would ask you please to 

arrive on time as children can become easily 

distracted when people arrive late. Please let us 

know if you are able to attend. 

 

PARENT CONSULTATIONS 

Just a gentle reminder that parent consultations for 

the baby room will be on Friday 1st November and for 

the toddler room on Friday 8th November.  If you have 

not already reserved a slot please do so with Lynne or 

Aneta at the door 



     
 


